
June 2020 
 

2020-2021 SCHOOL FEE PAYMENT INFORMATION   
 

STEP 1: Online Registration Process 

The Online Registration Process for 2020-2021 is now open.  This must be ​completed​ prior to Step 2. 
 

● Go to the Infinite Campus Portal website (instructions can be found at 
https://maine207.org/news/online-registration-for-2020-21-school-year-now-open/​). 

   

STEP 2:  Payment & Fee Waiver Application Process 

 
● Go to the Infinite Campus Portal website (instructions can be found at 

https://maine207.org/student-services/online-registration/online-payments/​). 
○ You will find instructions for the fee waiver application process in this email.  Questions 

regarding the fee waiver process should be directed to the Associate Principal’s office. 
 
Payment, Fee Waiver and/or Payment arrangements must be finalized no later Friday, August 7, 2020 

 
In addition to Step 1 and Step 2, the following are also required in order to successfully register your child for 
the 2020-2021 school year.   

 
● Verification of Residency​ - Maine Township District 207 has contracted with an outside vendor to 

automatically verify the residency of all students. This automatic process provides the district a more 
effective, and accurate means of checking the actual residency of each student. Our intent in verifying 
each student’s residency is to ensure that we are in compliance with state law and to fulfill our obligation 
to District 207 taxpayers that we allocate our resources to educate students who are legitimately entitled 
to attend our school. If your residency was verified through this process you received notification 
informing you that the residency was verified and no further action is needed on your part. If your 
residency changes during the course of the school year you will need to inform the Student Services 
Department of the change of address. If you received a letter asking you to verify residency in any of our 
schools’ attendance areas you will be required to submit all paperwork to the Student Services Office no 
later than Monday, July 6, 2020. 

 
● Health Form (Frosh & New Students Only)​- If you have not yet submitted a health form, please do so 

no later Friday, August 7, 2020. 
 

● Meningitis​ - Any child entering 12th grade must show proof of having received two doses of the 
Meningococcal vaccine (Menactra/MCV4) prior to entering the 12th grade.  Questions should be 
directed to the Health Office, ​southnurse@maine207.org​, 847.692.8199.  
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